
 

 

 

November 1, 2024 

 

Dear Bogey Hills Club Member, 

Bogey Hills has been very fortunate to have retained so many of our staff members again this year.  Team    

members put in long hours, days and weeks to help maintain the level of service that is expected for our        

members.    

Each year members are given the opportunity to make a voluntary contribution to the Employee Holiday Fund.  

This is simply a small “thank you” for our staff’s dedication to the Club and its membership throughout the year,  

especially those behind the scenes such as the Golf Course and Kitchen staff.  The employee’s know that this 

fund is a direct contribution from the members. 

The Fund is allocated by the Finance committee and is fully distributed among the non–department head          

employees in December.  The fund has not been increased since 2018 and with all the additional staff added over 

the years the fund charge has increased.   You will see an automatic charge of $65.00 on your statement.  If you 

would like to contribute an  additional amount, please indicate such below.  If you would like to opt out you may 

due so by  deducting the amount from your payment.  

On behalf of the entire staff please accept their gratitude for recognizing their continual support and dedication to 

the club and the members. 

Sincerely, 

Angel Likens, President 

Bogey Hills Country Club Employee Holiday Fund 

 

Name:             Member Number: 

 

 

Yes, please charge my account in addition to the $65.00 fee to support the employee holiday season fund:  

$_____________ 

 

Signature:_______________________________________________________________  

Please return this form or email to dstidmon@bogeyhillscc.com by December 10, 2024. 


